
 

      

23rd November 2017 

 

HUGE THANKS for your generosity on Children in Need day. It was great 

fun and the children and staff all looked incredible. We had a great day, 

but most importantly we have helped to raise money for so many needy 

causes. Your generosity raised  

£337.22. THANK YOU! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photographs 

of our finalists on 

the website! 



 

November photography competition 

 

Well done to Millie, Remirez and 

Isla/Maisy who came 1st, 2nd and 3rd and 

were awarded points for their Houses. 

Their photographs are stunning! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football success 

Some Year 3/4 girls were lucky enough to attend the 

annual Girls' Football Festival run by the FA. The 

girls had the opportunity to measure their shot 

speed and practise their shooting accuracy as well as 

many other skills. The second part of the morning 

saw the girls compete against other schools and they 

performed wonderfully. They only lost 1 out of 6 

games and performed as a team incredibly well.  

WELL DONE! 

Allotment news 

If you walk past our allotments on the 

way in to school, you will see that we are 

still growing crops; these include 

potatoes, sprouts, onions and carrots 

which will be cooked as part of our 

Christmas lunch. We are so pleased with 

our increasing success and the growing 

interest of the children in gardening. 

Many thanks to Mr Churchill and Mrs 

Seamark for keeping us all inspired. And 

thanks to Leo and Mr Wilcox for a 

fantastic pumpkin carving effort! 

 



 

English Quiz  

Well done to our team of year 6s who took 

part in the County English Quiz. They worked 

incredibly hard together as a team and 

demonstrated a broad collective 

understanding. They represented the school 

so well. We are very proud of them. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Please remember to bring hamper donations by the morning of the 1st 

December along with cake donations. The Hook a Teddy box is in the 

entrance hall. THANK YOU. 

 

The fayre will run from 3:30 – 5:30pm on Friday 1st December. 

PLEASE JOIN US. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE. 

 

 

WITH THE EVENINGS NOW AT THEIR DARKEST AND THE WEATHER 

OFTEN MAKING VISIBILITY DIFFICULT PLEASE, PLEASE DRIVE, 

WALK AND SCOOT SAFELY TO SCHOOL.  

SAFER TOGETHER. 
 

After a very closely fought series of 

games on a cold, winter afternoon Wolfson 

and Downing were victorious in the inter-

house hockey tournament. WELL DONE! 

 

Well done to St 

Edmunds for a fantastic 

effort to win the 

Spelling Bee. Great 

team work. 

Well done 

Aggie, 

Mil, Logan 

and Ollie. 

 


